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Finnish	Geospatial	Research
Institute	Moves	into	New
Facilities

The	Finnish	Geospatial	Research	Institute
(FGI)	of	the	National	Land	Survey	of
Finland	(NLS)	has	moved	into	new
facilities	in	Otaniemi	in	Espoo.	Roughly
130	FGI	employees	started	working	in	the
new	facilities	on	1	May	2022.

FGI	is	a	renowned	international	research
organization	and	specialist	in	the	field	of
geospatial	data.	In	addition	to	geospatial

data	research	and	technologies,	its	research	fields	include	satellite	positioning,	space	geodesy,	laser	scanning,	and	geodata	science	and
computing.	For	example,	the	Geodesy	and	Geodynamics	Department	is	responsible	for	ensuring	that	Finland’s	coordinate,	elevation	and
gravity	systems	are	up	to	date.

The	building	is	also	home	to	the	Geological	Survey	of	Finland	(GTK).	A	new	section	has	also	been	built	in	conjunction	with	the	building,
housing	FGI’s	research	equipment	and	other	special	functions.	The	facilities	were	selected	by	partly	applying	multi-functional	spaces	to
make	them	ideal	for	the	research	organization’s	needs.

"Otaniemi	is	an	excellent	setting	for	research	cooperation	with	other	organizations,	such	as	Aalto	University.	In	addition,	the	organizations
operating	in	the	area	have	aimed	to	identify	as	many	shared	functions	and	services	as	possible.	The	area	offers	excellent	transport
connections	and	diverse	services.	I	believe	that	the	new	facilities	will	also	respond	to	the	special	needs	of	research	in	the	future,"	said
Jarkko	Koskinen,	deputy	director	general	at	FGI.

Many	innovative	research	and	business	facilities	are	located	in	Otaniemi,	Espoo.	(Photo:	Espoo.fi)
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